
 

 

5 May 2022 

 

Release of shares from escrow 

ASX Announcement 

 

In accordance with Listing Rule 3.10A, E&P Financial Group Limited (the Company) advises that 14,328,486 ordinary shares in the 
Company will be released from escrow on 14 May 2022. The shares represent consideration shares issued to the vendors of Fort 
Street Advisers and Fort Street Capital as part of the Company’s investment in September 2018. 
 
This announcement has been authorised for release by the Company Secretary of E&P Financial Group Limited. 

 

Investors: 
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